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Abstract acceptance letter for the IDF 2017 Congress 

4 to 8 December 2017 in Abu Dhabi, UAE 

 

 

 

Dear Dr. Neda Mehrdad, 

 

 

On behalf of the International Diabetes Federation and the Congress Organising Committee, we 

are happy to inform you that your abstract has been accepted for the IDF 2017 Congress, to be 

held in Abu Dhabi, UAE from 4 to 8 December 2017. 

 

 

The abstract AD-0444 title “The shared responsibilities of the management of children with 

diabetes within the family: a Grounded Theory” has been accepted for Poster Display. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Jessica Pledge 

IDF Congress, Programme Manager 


